January 3, 2003

Dear Ms. Solensky:

I am writing in response to Chrissie and Brett Webster’s adoption.  I have observed both Chrissie and Brett in their home with their first adoptive son Matthew and have found them to be a very loving couple with their son.  They are patient with one another, listen to each other, and discuss concerns that they may have, an advantage when raising a child.  Matthew and his parents have bonded well in the past year.  Chrissie and Brett are both very committed to the well-being of their son.  

Chrissie and Brett have a stable and financially secure marriage.  Chrissie has chosen to work part time, allowing her to spend more time with her son.  While Chrissie is at work, Brett is able to spend quality father/son time with Matthew.  Brett and Chrissie live in a nice house in a safe neighborhood with children nearby.

Chrissie is a devoted mother and often airs her concerns and we have often discussed issues about raising a child.  It is through these conversations that I base my belief that they are very concerned about the welfare of their child.  I believe Brett and Chrissie to have high moral values and are devoted to both of their families.  They are sensitive to the needs of raising an Indian child in the United States.  They have enjoyed having Matthew so much that they are hoping very much to bring joy to another Indian child.  I believe they are excellent parents and are ready to add to the size of their family through adoption.

Sincerely;

Cindy Abbott

